
 
 
 
 
Hon. Charles E. 
Schumer 
757 Third Avenue 
Suite 1702 
New York, N.Y. 
10017 

Hon. Kirsten 
Gillibrand 
780 Third Avenue 
Suite 2601 
New York, N.Y. 
10017 

Hon. Charles B. 
Rangel 
163 West 125th 
Street, Suite 737 
New York, N.Y. 
10027 

Hon. Jerrold 
Nadler 
201 Varick Street, 
Suite 669 
New York, N.Y. 
10014 

 
Dear Senators Schumer and Gillibrand and Congressmen Rangel and Nadler: 
 
Thank you for co-sponsoring H.R. 2766/S. 1215 to repeal the exemption for 
hydraulic fracturing in the Safe Drinking Water Act and to require public 
disclosure of the chemicals used in hydraulic fracturing fluids.  
 
I am very concerned that some communities across the country are already 
suffering from drinking water contamination linked to hydraulic fracturing 
operations. The use of hydraulic fracturing to extract natural gas should be 
banned nationwide. 
 
Natural gas may be an important part of our energy portfolio, but the right 
balance needs to be established between oil and gas development and 
protection of our precious natural resources, including clean air and clean water. 
Every American deserves clean drinking water. 
 
Please use your influence to move this bill from committee to a full vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Name ___________________________________ Date ___________________ 
 
Address__________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone _______________________ Email_______________________________ 
 
 
Copies to Congressman Anthony Weiner 
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